
• Dates for your diary 

• Friday 12th July—Sports 
Day 

• Monday 15th July—end of 
year reports to parents 

• Monday 22nd July—last 
day of term @ 2pm 

Oakmere Primary School 
Tall Oaks from Little Acorns Grow 

Headteacher’s Message 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are saying goodbye to Mr Noakes, Mrs Vidal, Mrs Stinson at the end of term, 
who are leaving and taking up positions in other schools. We also say goodbye to 
Mrs Bowler who is retiring at the end of term and also to Miss Ward who will be 
leaving to go travelling. I am sure you will join me in wishing them good luck in their 
next chapter.   
Children had transition morning with their new class teacher this week and children 
were very excited when I popped into classes in the morning. 
Oakfest was a great success and children had a thoroughly good time with the music 
and dance workshops they attended. The Electric Umbrella Company, Bobbie, Miss 
Thomas and Mrs Buckley ran our workshops, and we were very impressed by chil-
dren's engagement and attitudes.  
Kind regards, 
 
Ayshen Wilson 
Headteacher 
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Year 5 enjoyed a visit to the Natural History Museum.  

They all enjoyed the Volcanoe and Earthquake workshop. 
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Role Model Badges 2024 

Name Class 

Aazan Willow 

Raven Willow 

Hope Willow 

  

 

 

             

 

 

Thank you to all the parents booking their children onto 
our new after school clubs this term! It’s been great to 
see so many pupils enjoying a variety of sports during 
their extra-curricular time. Mr Smith has loved coaching 
and watching the pupils develop in physical education 
which brings us to say, we’re pleased to be continuing 
the after-school clubs throughout Autumn term! We 
appreciate the parents giving feedback to the school for 
which activities they’d like see being offered and we’ll 
continue to do this to allow greater teamwork between 
provider and parents. Understandably, parents may 
have questioned the cost increase since our launch, but 
we’re pleased to say they’ll be no further increase dur-
ing the Autumn term, and we’ll also keep in contact re-
garding this. Mr Smith will see you all soon!  

 

Last week we sent Roy, our retired School Crossing Pa-
trol, a hamper to say thank you for his services to the 
school. We also sent him cards from the children along 
with the majority of the money the school had raised 
through Just Giving. Thank you to all the parents and 
staff that contributed to this. I am sure Roy loved every-
thing. 
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Star of the Week –28th June 2024 /5th July 2024 

House Point Results - SummerTerm  2024 

 

Week Marie Curie JK Rowling Pablo Picasso Mo Farrah 

Week 1 821 890 1145 669 

Week 2 838 918 992 685 

Week 3 775 1012 1031 765 

Week 4 650 681 911 716 

Week 5 432 489 564 418 

Week 6       

Overall this term 7982 9509 10479 7882 

Name Class Name Class Name Class 

Dhyan Willow All of Class Cedar Ilayda Chestnut 

Siddy Birch Natalia Blue Oak Resul Hawthorn 

Archie Poplar Aiden Red Oak Macit Cedar 

Alice Sycamore Kit BIrch Louis Blue Oak 

Aarush Chestnut Georgie Poplar Alfie Red Oak 

Lilly Hawthorn Sophia Sycamore   

ATTENDANCE 

Week commencing: First Second Third 

24/06/2024 - 

28/06/2024 

Red Oak 97% Cedar 94% Hazel 93% 

01/07/2024 - 

05/07/2024 

Cedar 98% Birch/Blue Oak 95% Hazel 94% 

• Monday 8th July— Year 6 Production 7pm—8 30pm 

• Friday 12th July—Sports day 

• Monday 15th July—End of year reports to parents 

• Monday 22nd July—Last day of term @ 2pm 


